
 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                          

FEBRUARY 17
TH

 PROGRAM:  

GUESTS:  Candidates Forum 
The Democratic primary candidates for
Congressional Districts 21 and 23, Bexar 
County Commissioner Precinct 2, and State 
Board of Education District 3.  Please join us 
for this important meeting at 8:30 am, Luby’s 
at Huebner and Floyd Curl. 

 

2 0 1 7 - 2 0 1 8  
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Northwest Democrats 

   News 

FEBRU RY SPECIAL PROJECT: 

Tree Fund 

 
We will be accepting donations for our Tree 
Fund Project.  Donations can be made at the 
meeting by cash, check or Act Blue, or by 
mail to NWD, PO Box 681911, SATX 78268.  
Contact Gene Marck, 210-273-9201, if you 

have any questions.                   

                                            
 

26 YEARS 
And  

Still Kicking  
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A Few JOYCE Words   

Those of you who missed the Super Bowl missed a really 

great party. The venue was right, the food was plentiful, the 

crowd was big and congenial and everything was 

comfortable and pleasant. All in all it was a truly entertaining 

affair. So, mark the date of the Super Bowl next year on your 

calendar and plan to attend. One added bonus was that 

many of us had the opportunity to get to know our 

candidates better.  

 

Don’t forget that early voting begins February 20 and  ends  

March 2 (Texas Independence Day).  Election Day is March 

6.  “Vote early, vote often.  It’s the Democratic way!!!!” 

 

There is much to do in the coming months to get ready for 

the fall general election when we will open an office to 

support all our candidates. Each election is important, but 

there are three I am very interested in even though I cannot 

vote in them. They are State Senate District 25, 

Congressional Districts 21 and 23. If you live in one of these, 

you need to pay special attention to the candidates in the 

Primary - just as you do all those where we have contesting 

candidates.  

 

If you are as tired of Donald Trump as I am, you are probably 

ready for 2020. I have reached the point that I turn off the 

sound whenever he is speaking. Now I hear he wants to put 

on a huge military parade - showing off all our military 

equipment - a la Russia, North Korea, etc. There must be a 

thousand things we can waste our taxes on instead.  
  

 

 

 
 

         

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

    

    

    

    

    

                                                                           

                                
 

                                             
Memberships are $30/year.  The membership includes all 

your family members. 
Remember:  no membership, no newsletter. 

 

                                            
 

The Official 22nd Annual 

CESAR E. CHAVEZ MARCH FOR JUSTICE 
March 24, 2018 

Saturday   10:00 am 
              For more information or to volunteer: 

www.ceclef.org 
 

Expressive T-shirts  
1.  Elect a Clown.    Expect a circus. 
2.  America: founded by geniuses to be run by idiots. 
3.  I may have the right to remain silent … but I  
     don’t have the ability. 
4.  I think we’ve taken this “anyone can be President” 
     too far. 

 

 

                                to call Sen. Ted Cruz, Sen. John Cronyn,  
                        Sen. Chuck Shumer, Rep. Nancy Pelosi,  
                        Rep. Joaquin Castro, Rep. Beto O’Rouke, 
                        anyone that is irritating you, anyone that is 
                        standing strong against the Republican agenda. 

                                    CALL   CALL   CALL 
                     Make your voice heard. 
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  IMPORTANT DATES        
 

February 17       Northwest Democrats Meeting 

 

February 20       Early Voting Begins 

 

March 6        Election Day 

 

March 17        Northwest Democrats Meeting 

 

August 9, 2018     Pat Maloney, Sr. Public Service Award Dinner 

 

Northwest Democrats 
P.O. BOX 681911 

San Antonio, TX 78268-1911 
 


